Thomas Costello

From:

Bret Hunter

Sent:

Monday, May 09, 2016 8:21 AM

To:

Thomas Costello; Geoffrey Aspiras

Subject:

FW: Transitional Housing- Case #P15-0275

Is this on the upcoming Planning Commission agenda? If so, you may want to print a copy for the meeting folder.

From: Florence Low

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 8:14 AM

To: Elbert Holman < Elbert. Holman@stocktonca.gov >; Dan Wright < Dan. Wright@stocktonca.gov >; Susan Lofthus

<Susan.Lofthus@stocktonca.gov>; Michael Blower < Michael.Blower@stocktonca.gov>; Christina Fugazi

<Christina.Fugazi@stocktonca.gov>; Michael Tubbs <Michael.Tubbs@stocktonca.gov>; Anthony Silva

<Anthony.Silva@stocktonca.gov>

Cc: Bonnie Paige <Bonnie.Paige@stocktonca.gov>; Bret Hunter <Bret.Hunter@stocktonca.gov>; David Kwong

<David.Kwong@stocktonca.gov>; Thomas Pace <Thomas.Pace@stocktonca.gov>; Richard Larrouv

<Richard.Larrouy@stocktonca.gov>; Scott Carney <Scott.Carney@stocktonca.gov>

Subject: FW: Transitional Housing- Case #P15-0275

For your information.

From: Danielle Valtierra [mailto:dvaltierra@stocktonusd.net]

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 8:03 AM

To: Florence Low < Florence.Low@stocktonca.gov > Subject: Transitional Housing- Case #P15-0275

Good morning,

I'm writing to express my opposition for the transitional housing facility proposed for 801 S. California Street (Case # P15-0275). The proposed location is less than a mile from our school and is in the direct walking path for our students to and from school. I do not believe approving this facility would be in the best interest of our students, family, and surrounding community.

I thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Danielle Valtierra

Danielle Valtierra, Principal Spanos Elementary School 536 S. California Street Stockton, CA 95203 (209) 933-7335



Bonnie Paige

From:

Florence Low

Sent:

Monday, May 9, 2016 8:16 AM

To:

Elbert Holman; Dan Wright; Susan Lofthus; Michael Blower; Christina Fugazi; Michael

Tubbs; Anthony Silva

Cc:

Bonnie Paige; Scott Carney; David Kwong; Thomas Pace; Richard Larrouy

Subject:

FW: Transitional Housing

FYI

From: Lynn Ryckman [mailto:lryckman@stocktonusd.net]

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 7:32 AM

To: Florence Low <Florence.Low@stocktonca.gov>

Subject: RE: Transitional Housing

My name is Lynn Ryckman and I work for Spanos School. I am opposed to the Transitional Housing Facility at 801 S California St.

Lynn Ryckman
Administrative Assistant
Spanos Elementary School
536 S. California St.
Stockton, CA 95203
209-933-7335 ext. 3007

